ON THE BRIDGE ON 186th ST. NORTH, (WHICH IS THE NORTH TULSA COUNTY LINE) BETWEEN PEORIA AVENUE AND HILLSIDE CEMETERY." Ray Jordan will investigate all options for improving the bridge surface and report back to the Board as soon as possible. Harris asked Jordan to put up a sign warning of the bridge's danger. Harris assured Mr. Dunham and Mr. Hamil this would receive immediate attention.

The Board discussed Carr's memo of 6-28-89, regarding the Incident Review Committee. Each accident accountable to the County driver shall cause a review by an Incident Review Committee, which shall consist of the Elected Official or representative which employs the driver, the Safety Officer, the Fiscal Officer, and three members of the Sheriff's Incident Review Committee. Chairman directed Carr, Edwards and Warren to begin writing a County drivers and accident review procedure and report back to the Board in 60 days.

The Board discussed Edwards' memo of 6-29-89, regarding military service questionnaire for employee retirement credit. Chairman directed Edwards to put the question in final form and send to all current employees and retirees. Clay Edwards and Terry Tallent will review the responses before proceeding further. Edwards is to check and see if the question was asked officially regarding if actuarial study was needed to be done before final action can be taken by the Board of Trustees on this subject. Harris has some questions on how the administrative part will be handled. These questions will be answered at a later date.

Meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m.

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Selph, Chairman

ATTEST:

dan Hastings, County Clerk

(DETAILS OF THE ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS)